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PROJECT DESCRIPTION
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is increasing pedestrian safety by 
constructing new sidewalk on the west side of State Road (S.R.) A1A (Atlantic Avenue) 
from Golden Beach Boulevard to Volunteer Way in Indian Harbour Beach. The project 
will also reconstruct all curb ramps to meet current Americans with Disabilities Act 
(ADA) standards. Modifications to the roadside ditches and other drainage structures 
are also a part of these improvements.

WHAT TO EXPECT
Motorists should expect intermittent lane closures between 8 p.m. and 8 a.m. The 
level of work activity and noise will vary during different phases of construction. 
Please note that the construction schedule may change due to weather or other 
unexpected conditions. For the most current project details and lane closure 
information, please visit FDOT’s Central Florida website at www.cflroads.com.

PROJECT START
March 2025

CONTRACTOR
Alexander Design + Build, LLC.

PROJECT COST
$2 million

ESTIMATED COMPLETION
Summer 2025
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For more information,
 scan the QR code above or 
visit the project website at

www.cflroads.com/project/ 
437939-1

FOR QUESTIONS, CONCERNS,
 OR PROJECT UPDATES

Send a request to:

Ashley Ingham
Community Outreach Specialist 

321-634-6111
Ashley.Ingham@dot.state.fl.us
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